LibraryWise: News and Notes from the Greenwood Reading Center

     Happy Autumn! The Autumnal Equinox is officially set for September 22, making it one of only two days per year when there is exactly 12 hours of daylight. Here at the reading center, we are transitioning our décor to a more Fall theme. Come check out our window! There will likely be something new every week until Thanksgiving, after which we will start working on our Christmas displays. (Bet you weren’t expecting that one, were ya?)
      If you have yet to register to vote, you may do so here at the Greenwood Reading Center, no matter where you live in NYS! We have registration applications and the means for mailing them in for free. If you have recently turned at least 18 years of age, become a US citizen, moved from one county to another within the state, or moved here from another state, you will need to update your registration at least fifteen days before the election begins. This is your voice in every level of government, after all; let that voice be heard! 
     Don’t forget that our Mystery Meal will be on September 26, at noon, in the Community of Christ Fellowship Hall, as usual. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]     FAQs: Our hours are Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm. Homework Helpdesk is on Mondays. The Wonder of Words Book Club is still on hiatus due to good weather. We have fax capabilities and can make copies for a small charge. Yes, you can find us on Facebook!
